
 
February 25, 2022 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio 

Chairman 

Committee of Transportation & Infrastructure 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

2164 Rayburn House Office Building 

Committee of Transportation & Infrastructure 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 

I am requesting funding for the County of Beaufort: Shell Point Drainage Improvements project in 

the WRDA 22 legislation.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the County of Beaufort located at 100 Ribaut Rd Beaufort, 

SC 29902. 

The funding is designated to allow improvements including clearing and replacing drainage 

conveyances and installation of six tidal flap gates. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 

benefits: address and improve the traffic operations due to a high volume of flood related impacts 

prompting the necessity for clearing and replacing drainage conveyances and installation of six tidal 

flap gates. The improvements have tremendous benefit to the local community both short and 

long term.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

All the best, 

 

 
Nancy Mace 

Member of Congress 

2/25/2022 


